
8 Av 5722 
August 8 1962 

Dear Rabbi Magnes: 

As a Rabbi serving in the State of Indiana, you may be interested in our reactions, both as Jews and as Amer- icans, as a result of many trips to Washington, D. C, on problems affecting the Jewish community, 

Our greatest Surprise was learning of the unusual cooperation of Senator Homer E, Capehart in matters of deepest concern to us, Our previous impressions of the public image of the Senator had not prepared us for meet- ing a true "ohey Yisrael", 

government, including the President, Secretary of State, Secretary of Defense, and others, 

His genuine friendship and Sympathy for Jewry deserve to be known amongst our people, 

Cordially yours, 

Moses I, Feuerstein 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

Rabbi M, M, Magnes 
908 Union Street 

polis, Indiana 


